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EMPLOYEE  SPOTLIGHTS

Josh Drummond 
System Analyst
IT Department 
Employee Since 2022

Lauren Rogers
City Clerk
Administration
Employee Since 2023

Esker Davis
Crewman III
Public Works
Employee Since 2019 

Josh’s fellow employee stated the 
following, “Josh is an excellent team 
player and always willing to come right 
over if an IT issue arises. Josh and Jesse 
have turned information technology in this 
city completely around from where we 
were. We have advanced decades as far 
as the technology we are able to 
implement because of their hard work. 
With Jesse gone now, the burden falls 
solely on Josh to keep things going and he 
has shown no signs of letting up even with 
a massively increased workload. Because 
of Josh and his work, my department 
alone has saved thousands in work that 
would have previously been contracted 
out.” 

Lauren’s fellow employee stated the 
following, “Lauren works long hours to 
make sure every board and committee 
runs smoothly. Lauren is fantastic. She 
works very hard to make sure every board 
and committee meeting goes off with out 
a hitch. She does a ton of behind the 
scenes work to make sure agendas get 
out on time. She works with every single 
department in the city to make things 
happen. She is a true rockstar!”

Esker’s fellow employee stated the 
following, “Esker is eager to help, 
always positive, goes above and 
beyond. Esker works well with all work 
groups within the city. When a fellow co-
worker needed medical attention, Esker 
sprung to action to help his friend. He is 
always positive and shows pride in his 
work.”



EMPLOYEE ANNIVERSARIES

Matthew Bartlett – 

8 Years – Fire Dept. 
Shannon Beam – 
2 Years – Library

Clayton Bee – 
1 Year – Police Dept. 

Stephen Cain –
5 Years – Public Works

Scott Crithfield – 
2 Years – Public Works

Nicholas Fiber – 
1 Year – Police Dept. 

Natalie Fox – 
12 Years –  Library 

Robert Gregor – 
4  Years  – Police Dept. 

Carrie Knittle –
2 Years – The Bridge 

Roy McNemar –
17 Years – WWTP 

Issac Neal – 
2  Years – Police Dept. 

Matthew Pritt – 
1 Year – City Hall 

Samantha Rexrode – 
3 Years – The Bridge  

Jaycen Saab –
2 Years – The Bridge 

Tiffany Thompson – 
3 Years – The Bridge  
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ANNOUNCEMENTS

Wednesday, October 23rd 
8:30 a.m. – 12: 00 p.m. – Health 
Fair at City Hall in Council 
Chambers

Monday, October 14th is Columbus 
Day. The City will remain open, and 
this will be a floating holiday for all FT 
employees.



NEW HIRES AND RETIREES

❖ Hunter Long – Fire 

Department – 

Firefighter/EMT

❖Camaron Moon – The 

Cemetery – Maintenance 

❖ David Yocco, Jr. – The 

Bridge – 

Maintenance/Custodian

❖Cameron Cramer – The 
Bridge – Lifeguard

❖ David Paugh – Public 

Works – Beautification 

Crew

WELCOME CONGRATULATIONS



DEPARTMENT INITIATIVES
PUBLIC WORKS 

The Public Works Department has been exceptionally 
busy lately, focusing on several critical projects and 
urgent responses. Key among these is the Deegan Lake 
Environmental Cleanup, which aims to restore and 
protect the local ecosystem. In addition to this important 
environmental initiative, the department has been 
handling multiple after-hour emergency calls, addressing 
issues such as water main breaks to ensure community 
safety. Furthermore, the ongoing replacement and repair 
of water and sewer lines along Lawman Avenue highlights 
the department's commitment to upgrading aging 
infrastructure and improving service reliability for 
residents. Together, these efforts demonstrate the 
department's dedication to enhancing the community's 
quality of life and environmental health.



JOB 
OPENINGS
➢ Clip n’ Climb Operator (Part-

Time) at The Bridge Sports 
Complex

➢ Crewman I (Full-Time) 
Beautification Crew – Public 
Works

➢ Library Aide (Part-Time) at the 
Public Library

➢ Internal Job Opening – Foreman 
(Full-Time) – Public Works
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